
 

 

Summer Communication 
Summer is flying by! We have only 23 more days until we welcome all of our new and existing students to 

the 2021-2022 academic year all day, every day! 

  

PRIOR WEEKLY COMMUNICATION LINKS ARE AT THE END OF THIS MESSAGE FOR YOUR 

REVIEW. 

 

Spread the word 
  

Tell your friends and family about Ignite School and earn additional discounts through our Parent Loyalty 

Program.  

  

Finance 
Parents are requested to visit the school for signing the payment plan and submission of Post-Dated 

Checks before 15th August 2021. Post-Dated Checks (PDCs) must be submitted along with a Payment 

Plan to receive further details related to Student’s class teacher and schedules for 2021-22. Please note 

that the Term 1 Fee is due on 29th August 2021. 

  

Our Admissions and Finance Offices have extended hours until 6 pm on Mondays and Wednesdays, as 

well as every Saturday from 10 am - 2 pm. 

https://igniteschool.ae/parent-loyalty-program/?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_y8yzkGKCsdtH9LyYFalkyvOixhRUBqb6ncdaSK0E2rDsICqA2CAtl0DTM_PlAi_oANIYP
https://igniteschool.ae/parent-loyalty-program/?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_y8yzkGKCsdtH9LyYFalkyvOixhRUBqb6ncdaSK0E2rDsICqA2CAtl0DTM_PlAi_oANIYP


 

Elementary Message from Dr. Steve 
On behalf of our Elementary School, I look forward to welcoming you to the 2021-2022 school year. Although we are still in 

the midst of the pandemic, this year’s school opening is better than that of last year and with your help, we will ensure your 

child’s success! We hope to be able to share full details about the opening plans within the next week or so. 

  

I look forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure your child’s goals. Our teachers understand that part of our 

children’s success relies heavily on support offered from both home and school, and they realize that a strong partnership 

with you will make a great difference in your child’s education. 

  

I am optimistic that our common responsibility for our children’s success will yield fruitful outcomes as we open the school 

year, no matter the opportunities we might face. See you on August 29th! 

 

Middle School Message from Mrs. Sharin 
  

Our new teachers are getting settled in this week! Soon we will have the teachers' bios ready to read on our 

website with their photos so that you can learn more about them. 

  

We have curriculum materials being unpacked, and teachers are envisioning what their learning spaces will 

look like to welcome our Grades 5-8 learners back on August 29th. We will have a grades 5 and 6 team of 

teachers and a grades 7 and 8 team of teachers who specialize in content-specific subject areas to offer 

greater support to your child for increased academic success and achievement. 

  

We are looking forward to supporting these teachers in their curriculum professional learning next week. 

Our returning teachers return on August 15th.  

  

 

After School & Extra-Curricular Activities 
We are excited to announce that we have partnered with the reputable Gulf Star that will provide extra-

curricular activities, holiday camps, and other special activities here at Ignite School! 

  

Parents will receive communication soon with the link to speak directly with a Gulf Star representative, book 

and pay for activities as well as answer any questions you may have. 

  
 

 


